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January 15, 2010

MD RESCINDS BULLETIN 09-31

BACKGROUND On December 29, 2009 we informed you that the Maryland Insurance
Administration (MIA) issued Bulletin 09-31 which provided updated
requirements for accepting payment by credit and debit cards. Bulletin 09-31
replaced Bulletin 98-15.

 Due to questions raised about Bulletin 09-31, the MIA has issued Bulletin 10-
01 which rescinds Bulletin 09-31, thus leaving Bulletin 98-15 in effect. 

COMPANY ACTION Companies should continue to be guided by Bulletin 98-15.  

AVAILABILITY Bulletin 10-01 may be accessed on the MIA website at:
http://www.mdinsurance.state.md.us/sa/documents/BulletinL&H10-01-
rescission.pdf.

A copy of Bulletin 98-15 is attached to Bulletin 10-01.

QUESTIONS Contact Jan Kozlowski at (800) 935-6900.

http://www.mdinsurance.state.md.us/sa/documents/BulletinL&H10-01-rescission.pdf

